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 HIGH SCHOOL:    ENGLISH IV - FLORIDA COLLEGE PREP COURSE 
 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2010-2011?   
 

 The State of Florida has created a new course for FCAT Reading Levels II and III students 
who did not score a college-readiness score on the CPT. It is a full-year course that 
satisfies the English IV course requirement for graduation and is to be available during the 
2010 – 2011 school year.    

 
 
 
 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 

 Determine whether your school has enough students who failed the CPT and who are 
interested in taking this course for their English IV requirement.  If so, schedule the course 
and appoint a teacher. 

 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 

 Students will not have the opportunity to take this course that was designed to remediate 
specific students and help them become college-ready. 

 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Students who did not pass the CPT, their parents, guidance personnel, and English 
teachers. 

 
 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 After the Department of Education offers training on the course on July 12 in Palm Beach 
County and after the course is placed into the Florida Course Code Directory, Broward will 
notify schools as to the appropriate procedure. 

 
 
 
 

CONTACT  

 
Core Curriculum - Language Arts Department 

Diane Fettrow, Secondary Language Arts Curriculum Specialist  
754-321-1857 

 


